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Comments: As a resident of Driggs I oppose the Targhee expansion.  The local infrastructure in Driggs can not

mange or afford the increase in traffic on local residential roads, day tourism, housing and the local public works

impact.  In addition to the lack of employee and worker housing that will be needed to support this project.  The

proposed expansion will be an eyesore in Teton county and Driggs as it will be visible from several NEW vantage

points in Teton National park and the surrounding areas.  If this expansion takes place what is next a glamping

lodge in Teton National park? The Town of Driggs does not benefit from this expansion project  only the Gillett

family and Alta Wyoming.  The town of Driggs and state of Idaho sees, feels and pays for this without any tax

benefit or lifestyle improvement to our community.  Why do we need to be like Colorado?  Not every small

community needs a major ski resort that is why we have JHMR. Let's leave Target to the locals not the masses.

 

I hope the full analysis and impact of this project is taken into consideration before approving something that will

change our community forever.


